

16/06/2020

Dear Year 11 Students (and Parents for information)

I do hope you found the A Level Prep Programme useful for confirming your A Level choices.

If there is anyone who has had second thoughts about a subject, please get in touch with me as a matter of urgency so that we can explore other options.

Please be aware that if you do change subject at this stage you will be expected to complete the A Level prep programme over the summer holidays.

Best wishes for your Summer break,

Miss Munday Assistant Head <a href="https://htme.com">hrm@rgshw.com</a>

01494551410

**Facsimile**